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Great Crosby Catholic 
Primary School  

The Northern Road, Crosby L23 2RQ 

 Telephone: 0151-924-8661 Email: admin.greatcrosby@schools.sefton.gov.uk 
Website: www.greatcrosbycatholicprimary.com  
Twitter: @GreatCrosby  Instagram: great.crosby.catholic.primary   
Absence Reporting: Use the School Gateway App or text 07507282314  
 

This Week 
In Monday’s assemblies, we welcomed Dawn and Jacqui from Crosby Wombles 
who told us about the great work they do keeping Crosby tidy and invited 
families to join in.  Wednesday was ‘Wear a Kit for Jack’ Day where we 
remembered our former pupil, Jack Riding, by wearing a favourite sports kit. It 
was followed by the Jack Riding Football Tournament. Thank you for your 
support and generosity. On Thursday, 5B visited Liverpool Central Library and the 
Walker Art Gallery. Also yesterday, Year 2 attended a concert at the Royal 
Liverpool Philharmonic Hall. 
 

CATHOLIC LIFE 
 

First Holy Communions 
Please keep in your prayers the Year 5 children making their First Holy 
Communions on Sunday at 10.30am at Ss Peter and Paul’s. 
 

Stay and Pray 
The next Stay and Pray is on Friday 27th June from 8.45am-9am in the studio. All 
welcome.  
 

Wednesday Word 
The Wednesday Word is ‘Nourish’, linked to the feeding of the 5000.  Please visit 
our Catholic Life > Catholic Life and Mission page. 
https://greatcrosbycatholicprimary.com/catholic-life-and-mission 
 

Pope Leo's Monthly Prayer Intention 
Pope Leo's monthly prayer intention for June is that the world may grow in 
compassion. Let us pray that each one of us might find consolation in a personal 
relationship with Jesus and from his Heart, learn to have compassion on the 
world. Pope Leo XIV 2025.  Our Catholic Life > Prayer, Liturgy and Jubilee page. 
https://greatcrosbycatholicprimary.com/prayer%2C-liturgy-%26-jubilee, has a 
video from Pope Leo XIV. 
Find out more at https://www.popesprayer.va/june-prayer-intention-2025/ 
 

Catholic Pic 
The June Catholic Pic has a welcome to our new Archbishop - John Sherrington 
whose installation Mass was last week. It is on our Parish and Archdiocese page 
or https://issuu.com/catholic_pic/docs/catholic_pic_june_2025_   
 

Mass Times 
Regular Sunday Mass times 
for our churches are:  
St Helen’s: Sunday 10am  
Ss Peter and Paul  
  Sat 5.45pm, Sun 10.30am  
St Joseph’s 
  Sat 6.30pm, Sun 11.15am 
 
Diary Dates 
June 
26th: 1.30pm Story visit for 
new Reception parents/carers 
Fri 27th: 8.45am Stay and Pray 
Sun 29th: 10am Sacred Heart  
  Charity 5k Fun Run 
Mon 30th: Ss Peter and Paul’s   
  Feast Day outdoor Mass 
July 
Thu 3rd: 5BW Liverpool Trip 
 10am & 2pm Y6 Performance 
Mon 7th: 3A and 3C to  
  Southport Eco Centre 
  6JL and 6M Retreat Day at St    
  Helen’s Church Hall 
Tue 8th: 3CL and 3MW to    
  Southport Eco Centre 
  6R and 6T Retreat Day at St  
  Helen’s Church Hall 
Wed 9th:9.15am and 10.15am 
  Y4 Music Concerts 
Sun 13th 12-3pm PTA Summer  
  Fair 
Mon 14th: 6pm Y6 Leavers  
  Mass at St Helen’s Church 
Fri 18th: End of Term 
September 
Wed 3rd: Start of Term 
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   Health for Kids Website 
This week, Year 6 completed the Sefton School Health Questionnaire. Much of the advice given can be found 
on the NHS website, www.healthforkids.co.uk. There is a link on the Wellbeing > Well-being for Children 
page of our website. 
 

Teaching Assistant Vacancy 
The Governors are looking to appoint a committed Teaching Assistant Level 2.  The contract is fixed 
term until 31st August 2026 due to funding. The TA2 contract is for 32.5 hours per week and will be 
8.30am to 4pm Monday to Friday. The Welfare contract is for 2.5 hours per week and is for 30 minutes 
per day, plus a 30-minute lunch break. Application forms are available from Sefton Council Jobs 
website https://ats-seftonschools.jgp.co.uk/vacancies/316706?ga_client_id=850816c5-507f-4f96-
9eb7-14328ff4c396&type=list or from the school website. 
https://greatcrosbycatholicprimary.com/staff-and-vacancies  
Completed applications to be addressed to the Chair of Governors Mrs Carole McBride and returned 
by Monday 23rd June 2025 at 12 noon.  
Applications should be emailed to: recruitment.gcp@schools.sefton.gov.uk. 
 

PTA Meeting and Summer Fair 
There is a PTA meeting on Monday 23rd June at 6pm to plan for the Summer Fair. Everyone is welcome. The 
PTA Summer Fair will be on Sunday 13th July from 12noon to 3pm. Please put the date in your diaries, visit 
the Parents/Carers > PTA webpage https://greatcrosbycatholicprimary.com/pta  and follow the PTA on 
Instagram: greatcrosbypta 
 

Sacred Heart Community 5k Charity Fun Run 
This year's annual charity 5k run in memory of Isabel Morison is on Sunday 29th June.  We would love for as 
many of our families as possible to join in! Sign up here: https://gofund.me/a8796f19  All funds raised this 
year will be donated to The Snowdrop Team at Alder Hey, in loving memory of Grace Billows. 
 

Crosby Housing Association Charity Shop 
The Crosby Housing Association Charity Shop at 1c Lorne Rd, Waterloo, L22 0NH, has requested donations of 
school uniform, school shoes, bags, coats, football boots, lunch boxes etc that are still in ‘great’ condition for 
its free event in August, to help families prepare for coming back to school in September. Donations can be 
made from 10am to 4pm, Monday to Saturday. Thank you. 
 

Mobile Phones 
If you have a child in Years 5 or 6 who brings in a mobile phone, please remind them that they must be off 
when they enter the school grounds and should not be switched on again until they leave the school gate, in 
line with our safeguarding procedures. Phones are placed in a locked cupboard during school hours. 
 

School Lottery 
The next draw of our school lottery is tomorrow. Buy tickets online here: 
https://www.yourschoollottery.co.uk/lottery/school/great-crosby-catholic-primary-school or by following 
the link on our Parents/Carers > Letters page. There is a weekly prize as well as the £25,000 jackpot.  
 

Attachment 
Remember that all previous letters and attachment are on our Parents/Carers > Letters page. 
https://greatcrosbycatholicprimary.com/letters  
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